Program Committee Meeting Notes 10/09/2008
At the opening luncheon, we will have the President’s welcome from Michelle. Professional Development will introduce scholarship recipients (Christy Fuller). Susan Ladd or possibly Pam Perry will introduce the Newcomers, and then the Exec Council members will introduce themselves and explain what they do for IASFAA. It was decided that Executive Council sit with Newcomers at the first luncheon. To mix things up, Newcomers will be given crayons to match a certain table where an Exec. Council member(s) will be sitting. The Exec Council member will be the initiator(s) at the tables. If she is able to attend, Tracy Jerrett will introduce Natalie who designed the t-shirt and program logo. Shelly and Joan will work together on additional ice breakers, etc.
The IASFAA 40th Birthday Party plans are complete. It was requested that retirees and past members be welcome at the party even if they don’t attend the conference itself. Those members need to RSVP within 3 days of the event.
Jen mentioned that while making reservations at the hotel, it was mentioned that they took the last room in the block. It was assumed that the $79.00 rate will be available unless all hotel rooms are booked. Joan will check on this.

Times were adjusted on the Thursday, November 13th 8:30 general session and break.

Joe, a University of Dubuque student, will speak on Autism during lunch on Thursday November 13.  Tracy will be introducing Joe.

Courtney Samante has received one question for the “Ask the Department of ED” session. She will send requests for questions out to the membership on a weekly basis then forward them to Dave Bartlett.

Sector moderators will be contacted and asked to get questions for their sessions. Also, will find out if their group would like Todd Brown to participate in their session. - Janet

There were no additional updates or changes to any of the interest sessions.  Everyone is working on getting the moderator forms completed. Janet will forward moderator information for the program to Tara Kamin. 
As of this conference call, we have 71 conference registrations.

